
Police Scotland ward update noted etc. 
 
3  There was heard a report by Inspector Stephen Gow, Police Scotland, 
advising the Partnership  
 
(1) that demand had reduced recently, however there had been an increase on 

resources within city centre with a focus on stop and search for drugs; 
 
(2) that Police Scotland had secured funding from Glasgow Fort to dispatch 

officers to that area over the festive period; 
 
(3) of the continued issues with regard to quadbikes, E-bikes etc, with action days 

to be carried out; 
 
(4) of the large cannabis cultivation and illegal tobacco and vapes that had been 

successfully seized within the ward; and 
 
(5)  of road traffic safety that continued to be monitored. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report; and 
 
(b)  raised questions and concerns that were addressed by Inspector Gow. 
 
 


